THE UNITED STATES VIRGIN ISLANDS

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
GOVERNMENT HOUSE

Charlotte Amalie, V.I. 00802
340-774-0001

November 13, 2015

Ms. Laverne Mills-Williams, Esq.
Assistant Attorney General

VI Department of Justice

St. Thomas, Virgin Islands 00802

Dear Ms. Mills-Williams:

This letter serves to advise you that your employment with the Government of the Virgin
Islands as Special Assistant Attorney General to the Attorney General of the Virgin Islands is
hereby terminated effective Friday, November 13, 2015 at 5:00 PM.

I am taking this action because I am deeply concerned that you have chosen to align
yourself with an attorney whom you should know is a convicted criminal and an individual who
is known for consorting with persons who have been convicted on more than one occasion of
trafficking in, distributing and using narcotics and other illegal substances in and through the US
Virgin Islands. As Special Assistant Attorney General to the Attorney General of the Virgin
Islands, 1 am not confident that your access and potential influence to ongoing criminal
investigations and evidence would not be compromised on behalf of and through your association
with Attorney Lee J. Rohn.

Accordingly and through this communique, I am directing the Attorney General to
immediately terminate your access to any property, file, server, telephonic system and property
owned, operated or managed by the Department of Justice, In addition, I am further directing the
Attorney General to process a payroll payment for you for the period of Monday, October 5, 2015
through the last day you were physically present at work at the Department of Justice.

I would like to thank you for your service to the people of the Virgin Islands and wish you
well in all your future endeavours.

Sincegely,

Kenneth E. Mapp
Governor



pc: Mr. Claude Walker, Esq. Attorney General of the Virgin Islands
Mr. Milton Potter, Director, Division of Personnel
Ms. Nellie Varlack, Director of Business and Administration, Office of the Governor



